Zion's Herald

THE NEW ENGLAND METHODIST WEEKLY

ESTABLISHED 1823

L.O. HARTMAN

Editor & Manager

WESLEYAN BUILDING, 581 BOYLSTON STREET, COPLEY SQUARE

GEO. E. WHITAKER
Publisher

Boston, Massachusetts

November 21, 1933

Professor Karl Barth University of Bonn Bonn, Germany

Dear Professor Barth:

I take pleasure in sending you herewith a copy of the special "Barth number" of Zion's Herald. Zion's Herald, which is the independent, progressive weekly of American Methodism, will celebrate the one hundred eleventh anniversary of its founding next January.

I am very deeply interested in your writings, and only wish that I might sometime have the opportunity of taking your course of lectures at Bonn.

I predict that your books within the next few years will exercise a mighty corrective influence here in America.

With kindest regards and best wishes for your work, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Editor